
The Northampton County Electoral Board met on Thursday, May 4, 
2023, in the Voter Registration Office in Eastville. 
 

 PRESENT: Mirchelle Enright, Chair 
  Dennis O’Hara, Vice Chair 
  JoAnn Clark, Secretary 

 
  

The meeting was called to order by the Chair at 10:30 A.M. 
A moment of silence was observed.   
 
 The minutes of the Electoral Board meeting on April 6, 2023, 
having been reviewed by the Board were approved and signed. 
 
 Board and registrar discussed the meeting with John Chandler, 
Finance Director, and Mark Heneghan IT Director. Registrar 
reported that Chandler and Heneghan did indeed balk at the bottom 
line and said that the county was not interested in hiring an ISO 
consultant at this time. Registrar reported that he spoke to 
Arielle Schneider at ELECT and they want to start a pilot program 
for localities without ISO help, and that Northampton would be its 
pilot program. Registrar added that the two interns this summer 
could provide some help as well.  
 
  Registrar reported to Board that the new precinct duties 
were ready for review by precinct leadership and other interested 
Officers.  
 
  Board adjourned the meeting at 10:50 after unanimously 
agreeing to meet again at 10:30 A.M. on June 8, 2023. 
                          
 

_____________________________             
                         JoAnn Clark, Secretary 
 
 
_________________________ 
 
 
_________________________ 


